25 May 2023

NOTICE

AVAILABILITY OF BANQUET HALL DURING MONSOON

DEAR MEMBERS,

THE MONSOONS ARE ROUND THE CORNER AND WORK ON THE GROUND WILL BE COMMENCING SOON. SITTING AND PARKING ON THE LAWNS WILL THEREFORE NOT BE POSSIBLE FROM 1ST JUNE.

AS A CONVENIENCE TO MEMBERS DURING THE MONSOON SEASON, YOUR MANAGING COMMITTEE HAS DECIDED TO OPEN UP OUR BANQUET HALL (THE TAVERN) AS AN ADDITIONAL RESTAURANT.

HOWEVER, THE TAVERN WOULD BE AVAILABLE FOR PRIVATE BOOKINGS ON ALL AFTERNOONS AND MONDAY TO THURSDAY EVENINGS. THE BAR LOUNGE WILL BE AVAILABLE FOR PRIVATE BOOKINGS ON ANY AFTERNOON AND EVENING.

REGARDS,

(H K KATRAK)

Anailes

JT. HON. SECRETARY